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American Coating Technologies was contacted by 
Main Care Energy to make a site visit at their 
Greenwich location, for the purpose of evaluating 
their secondary containment for the storage of fuel 
oil. Main Care had recently been inspected by the New 
York State Department of Environmental 
Conservation, and had a few areas which needed to 
be brought up to code.  

Our project manager visited the site within days of the 
request. The review of the site revealed the 
containment would not meet current requirements so 
we proposed an engineering plan to replace the entire 
liner system. 

	

 

The old system used high density polyethylene and after 
years of exposure to ultraviolet light and the harsh winters, 
the liner had failed. 

We knew that the area was going to be re-inspected very 
soon, so we installed the entire liner system the following 
week. 

This is the third Main Care Energy facility that we have 
upgraded in the last two years. Main Care Energy prides 
themselves on having their terminals operate at peak 
performance and use only the finest secondary 
containment systems available. 
	

	


